



CSURMA Bulletin

July 2014

New NCAA Safety & Concussion Guidelines

Hello CSURMA Members:

On July 8, 2014, the NCAA published revised heightened safety guidelines, including ones dealing with concussions. In the event of an incident, the University would need to demonstrate that it met or exceeded the revised guidelines. It's likely your campus athletic department alreadys know about the new guidelines and the need to be sure your programs are compliant. You may want to confirm that all of the necessary persons know about the revisions. The new guidelines address the following:

- ➤ Independent Medical care for College Students-Athletes
- ➤ Diagnosis and Management of Sport-Related Concussion
- Year-Round Football Practice Contact

For more information and to review the guidelines itself, please click on the link below:

NCAA: New NCAA Guidelines to Improve Student-Athlete Safety